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“Jack is six years old. He’s 
only been playing for a 
month and a half and he has 
made remarkable progress in 
that time. He recently 
performed at our fall recital 
and did a fantastic job. Great 
work, Jack.” 

- Charles Hansen 

12/1

Student of the Month

December Student of the 
month is Jack Kenny:

Morgan Evans-Weiler w/ 
Ordinary Affects @ Loie 
Fullers in Providence

Fall Recital 
Our annual fall recital will take place on  
December 3rd from 2pm - 4pm.  
As usual, the recital will be at Clarendon Hill  
Presbyterian Church in Somerville (155 Powderhouse BLVD, Somerville, MA).  

December Dates:

Charles Hansen and Peter 
Moore w/ The Handymen 
@ Plough and Stars

12/5

Peter Moore w/ Mr. Fox @ 
Middle East upstairs

Charles Hansen w/ Justine 
and the Unclean @ ONCE 
Ballroom

12/8

12/15

“All music is 
folk music. I 
ain’t never 
heard a horse 
sing a song.” 
-Louis Armstrong

12/5 Peter Moore w/ Music for 
ENOfiles @ Bowery NYC

Thinking about taking up an 
instrument? At MAM we offer 

lessons on the following 
instruments: 

Ukulele 
Guitar 

Bass Guitar 
Violin 
Viola 
Piano 
Voice 
Banjo 

Mandolin 
Drums 

Saxophone 
Clarinet 

Flute 
Harmonica

How is your practicing going? 

Are you practicing at least 3 days per week? 

Are you listening to recordings of the pieces 
you are working on? 

Are you setting goals and working towards 
those goals?  

Looking for a great Holiday 
gift? 
We have gift certificates 
available. Give the gift of music 
lessons this holiday season!

Check out free 
concerts at local 
institutions like New 
England 
Conservatory, 
Harvard and 
Berklee. See world 
class musicians 
everyday in Boston!


